
 
Re-scheduling of Next Steps & Pipeline classes 

due to weather cancellations: 
 

 

Step 3 “Our Commitments” (1s.) Today, February 14th at 
9:00 am, LL room #102.  We’ll address the topics of eternal 
life, spiritual growth, baptism and church membership.  
*This step is required for membership. 
 

Step 4 “Our Equipping” (2s.) March 7th & 14th at 9:00 am, 
LL room #102.  Learn about spiritual gifts, explore how 

God has gifted you, and how these gifts work in the church.  
 

Pick up the 2021 Next Steps brochure at the Welcome Center to see a 
description and schedule of classes.  Sign up for all Next Steps classes on our 
Website or use the Chromebook at the Welcome Center.    
 

Pipeline – all married and dating couples are encouraged to join us next 
Sunday, February 21st at 9:00 am to begin a 6-week video bible study with 
best-selling author Gary Thomas, as he draws on personal stories and 
teachings from the bible to show how cherishing can have a powerful 
effect on our marriage.  Pipeline will finish their current study today. 
 

Community Blood Drive at Monroe Bible Church on Thursday, February 18th 
from 12:30-6:00 pm, in the Nehemiah Center.  Sign up online with the Red Cross 
if you would like to donate. 
 

Backpack Buddies has a need for more cans (150) of Spaghetti'os with meatballs 
or any other cans that have meat.  Cans should be about 15- 16 oz. in size and 
the cans need to have pop-top lids that are easy for the kids to open.  Donation 
bins are located in the foyer.  Thank you for all donations! 
 

Ignite & Fusion Broomball – Sunday, February 21st at the Elgin home (N4838 
Thunder Rd., Monroe) at 1:00 pm.  Bring a broom!  Ignite and Fusion will not 
meet that evening. 
 

Voice of the Martyrs – livestreaming at MBC on Friday, March 5th.  See insert for 
details.  Feel free to bring a snack of cookies/bars to share during the 
intermission.  Invite Cards are available at the Welcome Center. Contact Deb 
Hurlbert with any questions, 608-325-3430.   
 

Please Note: Pastor Dan & Jennifer will be on vacation this afternoon through 
February 22nd.  Pastor Dan will be back in the office on February 23rd.  Pray for 
safe travels, rest, and refreshment as they enjoy their time away.  

 

 
February 

 
Today, Feb. 14 – “Pink Out” during Services – Wearing Pink Today  
                               The Gathering Worship Service, 9 am, Sanctuary only 
                               Café Service, 10:30 am, Sanctuary & Nehemiah Center 
                               Sunday School & Pipeline, 9 am 
                               Next Steps-Step 3, 9:00 am, LL #102 
                               Ignite, 4-6 pm, NC  
                               Fusion, 6-8 pm, NC 
Mon, Feb. 15 – Prayer Meeting, 6:30 pm, LL #102 
Wed, Feb. 17 – No Sr. Life Group  

                                 Awana:  Trek/Journey, 5:30-6:00 pm &   
                               31/2 Yrs. – 6th grade, 6:15-7:50 pm 
Thur, Feb. 18 – Blood Drive, 12:30-6 pm, NC 
                            Iglesia Biblica Prayer Meeting, 6:00 pm, LL #101 
Fri & Sat, Feb. 19 & 20 – Awana T&T Girl’s Event begins at 6:00 pm Friday &  
                           ends at 11 am Saturday, All Church in use 
Sat, Feb. 20 – Iglesia Biblica Worship Team Practice, 5:30 pm, S 
Sun, Feb. 21 – The Lord’s Table served at Worship Services 
                           The Gathering Worship Service, 9 am, Sanctuary only 
                           Café Service, 10:30 am, Sanctuary & Nehemiah Center 
                           Sunday School & Pipeline, 9 am 
                           Ignite & Fusion Broomball, 1:00 pm, Elgin Home 
                           No evening Ignite or Fusion  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

MBC is in need of a groundskeeper for spring, summer, &                     
fall to take care of the lawn mowing & trimming at church.  

This is a paid position.  If you are interested, pick up an 
application at the Welcome Center, fill it out, & return it                       
to the church Office. If you have any questions, contact                  
Deacon Chairman Duane Zimmerman at 608-214-6793. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

   Monroe Bible Church 
  February 14, 2021 

 
 

 
 

Senior Pastor Dan Krahenbuhl 
Associate Pastor of Family Ministries Troy Watson 

Sunday Worship Services:  9:00 am Gathering & 10:30 am Cafe 
YouTube at 9:00 am & Facebook at 10:30 am 

Radio Broadcast WEKZ – FM 95.5 & AM 1260 – 8:15 am 
Sunday YouVersion Available 
Wireless Network:  MBCguest         
Password:  worshiphere 

 

 

 

Memory Verses 
Each week we will have a memory verse to                               

Build My Church! 
 

1/3/21 – John 13:34 “A new commandment I give to you, that 
you love one another, even as I have loved you, that you also 
love one another.” 
 

1/10/21 – Romans 12:5 “so we, who are many, are one body in 
Christ, and individually members one of another.” 
 

1/17/21 – Romans 12:10 “Be devoted to one another in brotherly 
love; give preference to one another in honor;” 
 

1/24/21 – Ephesians 5:21 “and be subject to one another in the 
fear of Christ.” 
 

1/31/21 – Romans 15:7 “Therefore, accept one another, just as 
Christ also accepted us to the glory of God.” 
 

2/7/21 – Ephesians 4:2 “with all humility and gentleness, with 
patience, showing tolerance for one another in love,” 
 

2/14/21 – Romans 15:5 “Now may the God who gives 
perseverance and encouragement grant you to be of the same 
mind with one another according to Christ Jesus,” 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Monroe Bible Church – Having Fun! 
Pastor Dan revealed in services recently that he doesn’t like the color Pink.  

So today, Valentine’s Day (it’s OK, we got Pastor Dan’s permission!)                              
we are having a “Pink Out” day at our Sunday morning worship services.  

We have encouraged everyone to wear something Pink today. This is                            
a way for all of us to laugh together and just have some fun with it! 

We want to extend our sympathy to our Missionary                
Brad Reardon.  Brad’s wife, JoHannah, passed away                     
on Thursday, February 4th after an extended battle                      

with cancer & illness.  Cards of encouragement                           
and sympathy may be mailed to Brad at his home:                         

105 West Fork Road, Dixon, IL 61021. 


